
 

May 2023 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Year 2 and Year 3 Girls 
 
We are planning to start a girls’ football club in the hopes of creating our first Archibald girls’ team, 
allowing us to enter competitions and tournaments.  Our aim is to have fun whilst developing ball and 
teamwork skills.    
 

The club will take place on Fridays after school until 4.15pm for the duration of the second half of the 
summer term. This will take place outside in the yard weather permitting.  
 
First session: Friday 9 June 
Last session: Friday 14 July 
 
Please ensure that your children are dressed suitably for the club and all-weather conditions. Children 
will need to bring their PE kit in a separate bag for them to get changed into after school. 
 
Children will also require a plastic water bottle.   
 

There are 12 spaces available and if your child is interested, please click on the link below. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/KMxCqDqpM6  
 
There will be no charge for this club. 
 
You will be informed if your child has been successful in gaining a place. 
 
Kind regards. 
  
  
Mrs Harrison and Mrs Birkett  
 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/KMxCqDqpM6

